
 

 

 
Ontario Energy  
Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
27th. Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone:   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 
 

 
BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 

 
September 6, 2018 
 

BOARD FILE NO.: EB-2016-0003 
 
To:  All Licensed Electricity Distributors  

All Licensed Electricity Transmitters 
All Participants in Consultation Process EB-2013-0421  
All Other Interested Parties 

 

 
On August 23, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a Notice of Revised 

Proposed Amendments to the Transmission System Code (TSC) and the Distribution 

System Code (DSC) which are aimed at ensuring the cost responsibility provisions for 

load customers are better aligned and facilitate the implementation of regional plans. 

 

The due date for written comments on the revised proposed Code amendments, as 

currently set out in the August 23rd  Notice, is September 13, 2018.  

 

On September 4, 2018, the OEB received a request from the Association of Major 

Power Consumers in Ontario (AMPCO) for an additional week to provide comments.  

 

The OEB has considered the request and will extend the period for comments by one 

week. This extension applies to all participants in this consultation. The revised due 

date is September 20, 2018. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Chris Cincar at Chris.Cincar@oeb.ca or at 

416-440-7696.  

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by  
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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